State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you wouid like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Buchart-Horn, Inec.
400 Tracy Way, Suite 110
Charleston, WV 25311

(304) 346-1127
(800) 274-2224

Fax (304) 346-7295
wwiv.bh-ba.com

Chaxleston; WV
Morgantown, WV

Pittsburgh, PA

May 19, 2008

Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, WV 25305-0130
Attn: John Abbott, Buyer

Reference: Expression of Interest S o
A/E Services for Erosion Control of Access Road
WYV Army National Guard, Center for National Response
Requisition No. DEFK§224

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Buchart-Horn, Inc. presents our qualifications to provide engineering services to
remedy excessive storm water runoff and slope erosion that is impacting the site access
road and parking area for the Center for National Response facility located at
Gallagher, Kanawha County, WV.

Buchart Horn has visited the project site, reviewed the existing conditions and
discussed the problem with users of the facility. Section 1 of this package provides a
discussion of this review as well an overview of our approach to solving the problem.
In association with Novell GeoEnvironmental Services, we offer a team that is
extremely well qualified to assist you in addressing the site issues. We bring extensive
experience in preparing designs for projects in similar terrain, as well as extensive
National Guard design experience and familiarity with all applicable design
requirements and guidelines. Ken Bryant, PE, PS, Manager of our Charleston office,
will serve as Project Manager. Ken brings over 23 years of West Virginia roadway and
site design experience. Glen DeWillie, PE, will serve as Project Principal. Glen brings
over 20 years of Army experience and is committed to ensuring your satisfaction with
Buchart Horn’s performance on this contract.

This Expression of Interest package has been prepared in accordance with the
requirements outlined in your Request for Quotation. Should you have any questions
regarding the material contained in this package, please contact me at (304) 346-1176.
Thank you again for your consideration of Buchart-Horn for this assignment. We look
forward to the opportunity to serve the State of West Virginia on this important
endeavor.

Smcere;y, R

BUCHART-HORN, INC.

Charles L. Kinney, Jr., PG
Vice President
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